
  

  
  

Cheyenne Heritage Quilters 

Patchwork Update 
October 2017 

Dedicated to encouraging and broadening quilter creativity, sharing 

quilting knowledge, exhibiting quilting accomplishments and 

contributing to the community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

SOCIAL:  Daenette We are now in the home stretch of 
finishing our Dresden Plate Quilts. I hope you will be 
excited about the 10 dresden plates that have been made 
for you. You may add as many more dresdens to your own 
quilt as you would like. We will hang your finished quilts in 
December at our Christmas party. If you can't get your quilt 
quilted by then, please bring your finished top for display. 
Won't it be great to see 27 different Dresden quilts? I'm so 
proud that you have stuck with it to the bitter end!!!  The 
dresden bags will be given back to the original owners at 
the first meeting in Oct. Then you have until the1st of Dec 
to finish your quilt.  Don't Quit - FINISH !!  Daenette 

NOTE FROM OUR PRESIDENT: Rose 

Slatten  
 

Hello Ladies, 
It's October and we are three quarters through the year. 
The snow last Monday was beautiful but what happened 
to Autumn? Well the good thing is we can all say good 
bye to our shovels and garden gloves for the next six 
months. I'm looking forward to curling up under a lap 
quilt in front of the fire with needle and thread ready to 
create. 
I hope to see a big turnout for Sew night Oct.16th as we 
will all work on Community quilts. 
Our meeting Nov. 6th should be fun. We are all 
suppose to bring a couple of Christmas or Thanksgiving 
quilted items to share with all. So I guess it's gonna be 
one large Show and Tell. 
Lastly I want to thank you all for the well wishes cards 
and emails. The physical therapy I am going 
through is helping tremendously. 
I wish all of you new quilt ideas, fun, and health this 
coming winter 
  Rose Slatten 

TUESDAY SEW DAY CHQ LIBRARY:   Cathy 

James: CHQ Sew Day Last Tuesday of the month is our 
day to sew at the Library in the Willow Room from 1:00 
p.m. to 4:00 p.m. Everyone is welcome to come and leave 
at any time during the sew times. Outlets and table are 
available if you wish to bring a sewing machine. It is a good 
time to do a quilt binding, some hand embroidery, hand 
sewing or any other needlework you enjoy doing. 
Upcoming dates are October 31st and November 28th. 
Hope to see you there! 

Quilts of Valor: Marilyn Lanham.  
Quilts of Valor will meet 10/18 at the Cottonwood 
room at the library from 10 a.m.-4 p.m. Please come 

join us all day or even an hour.. Hope to see you 
there. Marilyn at 635-9246 or 631-3623. 

REMINDER:  Board Meeting at the library 7:00 
P.M.,Mon Oct 23. 
 
Bring your Roundtuit to Nov 6th meeting, Winner will be 
picked for Roundttuit 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2017 Quilt Club Programs 
 

October 2 Jan Donavan from the Northern Colorado area will be sharing her talents as a Collage 

Artist. Please come and enjoy her works as we hope to have her back in the spring for 

a class. 

October 16 Community Sew Night.  Bring your sewing supplies and if you would like to sew, 

your sewing machines. 

November 6 Christmas Quilt Show. Each member should bring an item or two for the upcoming 

Holiday Season to share with the rest of the membership. 

November 20 Cathy, one of our own members, will be doing a trunk show. You will be surprised 

that Cathy had her own quilt shop in California. She was invited on the Road to 

California Show 

December 4 Christmas Party. Round Tuit should be brought to share with everyone.  Dresden 

Plate Tops need to be brought to show off, and thanks to all the ladies who helped us 

with all the lovely Dresdens. Let’s make this a very special thank you night. We know 

this is a busy season but please try to come for sharing night. 

 NOTE: Already making plans for next year. PLEASE bring them to my attention.  Thank you everyone for 

the support all of you have given me this year. I enjoyed finding interesting ideas for the programs.  Linda 

Price. 

 

 

http://www.longarmofthewestcustomquilting.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cheyenne Heritage Quilters 
October 2, 2017 

 
Mary Ellen Little led 24 energetic members and 
two guests for our meeting.  It was a wet snowy 
night for getting back to what we love to do. 
 
Announcements:  Mary Ellen Little wanted 
people to mention possible office position ballots 
for the upcoming elections.  Daenette More would 
like all ten Dresden Plates to be finished by our 
next meeting. You can make more than one so 
everyone has at least 10 available. 
 
PROGRAM:  Jan Donovan “My Journey to 
Collage” was our speaker.  With blues, browns, 
grays, and animals galore, she developed her 
collage quilts. She hoped at the end of the 
presentation, you too will have the desire to get 
into art quilting.  
 
She was 19 when she started quilting with 
embroidery on white, to appreciate her parents on 
their 25th anniversary, from a quilt kit found in the 
clearance bin. What she received was a king size 
quilt. This was a challenge for a first-time quilter.  
Every movement she had she cross stitched the 
panels.  With more challenges on the way, she 
completed it and it was hers today. 
 
If you are passionate about something to do, it is 
fun and she is passionate about art quilting. There 
are no rules you are only as limited as your 
imagination takes you and you can go different 
directions with art quilts which aides to your own 
style.  Thank you, Jan for inspiring us. As I looked 
around at faces, I could see minds churning and 
imaginations starting.  I for one was greatly 
inspired and I do have the desire to try art quilting. 
 
SHOW AND TELL:  Donna Dolan- T-shirt quilt 
and Mary Jo Hamilton – National Silver Service 
Award 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Mary Jo Hamilton, Secretary 

CHQ BOARD 2017 

 

President...............Rose Slatten 

 

President Elect......Mary Ellen Little 

 

Past President.......Debora O Grady 

 

Vice President........Linda Price 

 

Secretary................Mary Jo Hamilton 

 

Treasurer................Cathy James 

 

Greeter...................Linda Price 

 

Social.....................Daenette More 

 

New Members.......Jo Ellen Mass, Helen Jarvis,  

   Lu Hart 

 

Newsletter.............Marcia Stewart 

 

Advertising............Judy Gilmore 
 

http://www.sewingcenter.com/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Show  
 
And  
 
Share 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.blackemansewnvac.com/
http://www.aroundtheblockquilts.com/


 
 

General Club Information 
 

Guest Policy  
Please invite friends to attend meetings. All skill levels 
and non-quilters are welcome. Non-members may 
attend two meetings. On the third and subsequent 
meetings, the non-member must pay $2.00 unless 
membership dues are paid. If a guest speaker is 
scheduled, all guests are asked to pay a $5.00 fee  

Advertisements & Articles for Newsletter  
Ads and articles must be quilt, craft or sewing related.  

They must be “copy” ready. The newsletter editor is not 
responsible for typing your information. Email articles, 
questions or advertisement artwork by the first Tuesday 
of each month to the newsletter editor. 

Cost for advertisements is: ¼ page 3 ½ x 4.5 $10.00  

Cell Phones  
We ask that cell phones be silent or off, and that 
emergency conversations be held out of the meeting 

room.  

Meeting Schedule  
We meet at 7 p.m. the first and third Mondays of most 
months. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. Please feel free to 
come early and help set up or to socialize.  

We meet only the first Monday of December and the 
third Monday of June, July and August. Meetings often 
include some type of program event or featured quilter, 
as well as show & tell and access to our library.  

Show & Tell Guidelines  
Show one or more finished projects. Share information 
regarding each piece. Feel free to ask for critique or 
input. Show & Tell items will be displayed for everyone 
to view and enjoy during break  

Meeting Location:  
First United Methodist Church (located at 108 E 18th 
Street (between Warren & Central Avenues) Please park 
in the lot on the north side of the church (Enter from 
Central or 19th street) and use the North door into the 
building.  

Our meetings begin at 
7:00 p.m. Someone is 
usually at the church 
by 6:30 p.m. before 
each quilt meeting for 
those of you that would 
like a little more time to 
visit with each other. 
Your help with setting 
up and taking down is 
greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

Find us online at chquilters.org 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Cheyenne Heritage Quilt Guild 

P O Box 2119 

Cheyenne, Wy    82009 


